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COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION: 
 

THAT the City continue to distribute the CPTED “An Investment in Security is an 
Investment in Your Business” brochure annually with the Business License 
Renewal Notice, as an ongoing crime prevention initiative. 

 

 
SUMMARY: 
 
On January 18, 2018, during the Crime Prevention Task Group meeting, Inspector 
Boudreau from the RCMP noted that there have been four requests for CPTED reviews 
from local businesses since business licence renewals were mailed out.  In the most 
recent mailings of business licence renewals a CPTED brochure (attached) was sent 
out to Langley City businesses as a call for action.  The brochure outlined the CPTED 
program and encouraged businesses to contact the RCMP to request a CPTED review 
and take advantage of this free service in the interest of Crime Prevention.   
 
As an ongoing Crime Prevention initiative the Crime Prevention Task Group requested 
that the mailing of the brochure inserted in the business licence renewals continue 
annually in future years. 
 
 


